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Notification of out of hours delivery 
and construction activity – Hospital 
Road, Monday 30 September 2024  

As part of ongoing construction activity to deliver 
the Sydney Children’s Hospital Stage 1 and 
Minderoo Children’s Comprehensive Cancer 
Centre, works to asphalt the northern section of 
Hospital Road will be undertaken on Monday 30 
September* within the current construction site.  

While all works will be carried out between 
approved construction hours of 7am and 6pm, 
out of hours delivery and removal of associated 
machinery is required to support these works. 

A semi-trailer will access the work area via 
Hospital Road between 9pm and 5am on the 
evening prior to works, reversing under traffic 
control to unload machinery at the site. The  
semi-trailer will be positioned on Hospital Road 
throughout the day until completion of works 
enables reloading, with the vehicle leaving site 
between midnight and 5am on Tuesday 1 October. 

Increased construction traffic can be expected 
during works, with vehicles accessing the site via 
Hospital Road off Barker Street and utilising the 
campus loading dock to access the work area 
under traffic control. 

Any odour from asphalting activity is expected to 
be minimal and temporary, and intermittent 
construction noise is likely. 

For any questions about the scheduled works, 
please contact the project team. 
 

*Please note that works may be rescheduled in the event of 
inclement weather. 


